
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF BIRCH RUN 

VILLAGE COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village Council of the Village of 
Birch Run will hold a public hearing on the adoption of the fiscal year 2025-2026 
budget in accordance with the Uniform Budget and Accounting Act (Act 2 of 1968, 
as amended).  The hearing will be held on Monday, May 19, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., in 
the Village Council Chambers, 12060 Heath Street, Birch Run, Michigan, 48415. 

 
The Property Tax Millage Rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

 
A copy of the proposed 2025-2026 fiscal year budget is available for public 
inspection during business hours in the Village of Birch Run Office at 12060 Heath 
Street, Birch Run, Michigan, 48415. 

 
At the hearing, citizens, taxpayers, and property owners may be heard with regard 
to the adoption of the 2025-2026 fiscal year budget.  Written comments concerning 
the adoption of the 2025-2026 fiscal year budget may be submitted to the Village of 
Birch Run Office at 12060 Heath Street, P.O. Box 371, Birch Run, Michigan, up to 
the time of the public hearing.  Persons needing assistance or aid should contact the 
Village Offices during regular working hours forty-eight hours prior to the meeting. 

 
 

Stacey Plichta 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
POST:  April 30, 2025 
REMOVE:  May 20, 2025 


